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Dear Prof. Damjanović,

Please, find enclose our revised contribution entitled: RENEWABLE GLYCEROL ESTERIFICATION OVER SULPHONIC-MODIFIED MESOPOROUS SILICAS by Margarita Popova, Hristina Lazarova, Agnes Szegedi, Magdolna R. Mihályi, Мojca Rangus, Blaz Likozar, Venkata D. B. C. Dasireddy submitted for publication in Journal of Serbian Chemical Society. 
The authors kindly thank the referees for their thoughtful revision and valuable remarks. The recommendations have been taken into account and a revision has been made in accordance with them. 
We hope that the revised version prepared in accordance with the referees’ comments together with the answers to the referees will satisfy them, as well as the requirements of your journal.

Sincerely yours,

M. Popova
